Meeting on a Research Collaboration with UKM
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April 18, 2022

On April 18, 2022, from 09.00 a.m. - 10.30 a.m. (Bangkok time), MUPY’s executives led by the Deputy
Dean for International and Public Relations, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Usa Chaikledkaew, and the Deputy Dean
for Research and Innovation, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Doungdaw Chantasart, together with Assoc. Prof. Dr.

Montarat Thavorncharoensap and Asst. Prof. Jennis Meanwatthana attended an online meeting via the
Cisco Webex with the delegates of the Universiti Kebangsaan Malaysia’s Faculty of Pharmacy led by
Dr. Noraida Mohamed Shah. This online meeting allowed the principal investigators and
co-investigators of two universities to meet and further discuss together in more detail on the
research methodology of each research proposal in order to collaboratively conduct the research

projects together in the next step.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3129



